BROADSTONE ((

MIDDLE SCHOOL

9th December 2020
Dear Parents and Carers

After the Christmas holidays, we will be starting a topic with a science and design technology focus. As part
of design technology we will be designing and producing a sustainable product and packaging.

To meet our sustainable brief we will need to ensure that we use as much recycled materials for our
packaging. With this in mind, we would like to request donations of the following materials:

e Cereal boxes

e Wall paper (left over pieces and rolls)

e Left over wrapping paper (preferably not Christmas)
e Ribbon

e String or twine

All materials donated can be brought into school with your child, in a plastic or paper bag/box and given to
your child’s class teacher. The donations will be stored in a central storage cupboard in Year 5. We will
ensure that the materials are stored for quarantine for 72 hours prior to their use.

Thank you for continued support,

Mrs W Swart
Year 5 Team




